
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

Wednesday 12th September 2012 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Just a reminder that on the morning of Monday 17th September 2012 we will hold our Norwood 

School Sports Day. The event will start at 9.15am and year groups from Year 1 to Year 6 will be 

involved in a competitive range of track and field events. 

 

The children will be grouped into their house and be required to wear the colours associated with 

the house. 

 

Please note that should the weather let us down we have reserve dates for Tuesday 18th 

September and Thursday 20th September 2012. 

 

We hope that you are able to join us for this event, to support your child. The NSA will be serving 

refreshments from 8.50 – 9.15 am in the school hall. 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs D Reynolds 

Head Teacher 
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